



Provision of Facilities to the Deputed Scholars for Nicobarese Languages

Prof. D. G. Rao < director-ciil@gov.in>

Fri, Sep 28, 2018 at 6:42 PM

To: cs-andaman@nic.in

Cc: govindtanhag@gmail.com, gram8160@gmail.com, rahulpachori2007@gmail.com, anvitabbi@gmail.com

Dear Sir.

The Ministry of HRD has instituted the Scheme for Protection and Preservation of Endangered Languages (SPPEL) in the Central Institute of Indian Languages (CIIL), Mysuru, a subordinate office of the Ministry of HRD for implementation.

Prof. Anvita Abbi has been commissioned by the CIIL to work on Luro and Sanenyo languages spoken in Nicobar Islands as a Principal Investigator. Mr. Vysakh R., Ms. Rakhi Kumari, Ms. Suyashi, Mr. Rahul Pachori are engaged as Junior Resource Persons to work on the said languages under her supervision.

Prof. Abbi is proceeding to Port Blair on October 19, 2018 and the Resource Persons on October 01, 2018 for field work on Luro and Sanenyo languages/ Mother tongue spoken in Nicobar Islands. The field work shall continue till October 31, 2018. This trip is purely official.

,I would appreciate it very much if you could extend all facilities regarding accommodation, travel to Nicobar Islands, availability of tribal pass, and other help/guidance if necessary to Prof. Abbi and her team given the fact that it is difficult to conduct field work in those areas.

Details of the five people deputed for this work is as follows:

Prof. Anvita Abbi

Anvita Abbi

Mr. Vysakh R

vsakhr@gmail.com

Mr. Rahul Pachori

rahulpachori2007@gmail.com

Ms. Suyashi

suyashi93@gmail.com

Ms. Rakhi Kumari

salonirakhi13@gmail.com

Thanks and regards,

https://mail.google.com/mail/ca/u/0/h/18jh63y8yfh4p/?&msg=16620505eafeadf4&th=166206888ee2bae1&ser=AIKcX57dsxYRj3n0d0EplkmK438je28T3Q&v=pt

P.T.O